
Elks State President’s Visit to Sebring 

 

Elks State President, Russ Smith and Vice President Michael Chandler visited Sebring and the 

Southwest Central District on Friday and Saturday November 8-9.  The weekend started with 

an outside BBQ at the Sebring Lodge.  It was a great night socializing with others from around 

the state.  The band Trip Wire provided the entertainment, filling the air with great music.   

 

The next morning the group made its way to downtown Sebring to visit the Children’s Museum.  

In October the Sebring Elks donated monies from the Gratitude Grant for the Children's 

Business Fair which was part of the Downtown Pumpkin Festival.  While at the museum they 

had an opportunity to see the program in action.  Everyone had a great morning engaging with 

the exhibits. 

 

We accompanied our State President to the Sebring International Raceway for lunch in a 

reserved suite and to view a race.  He arrived in the official Cadillac Pace Car for the Races, 

driven by Elks Member Kim Albritton (Senior Director of Finance at the track).  Later we met at 

the lodge with many of our members for a delicious pork rib eye dinner. 

    

   

 


